
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Platinum Jubilee Celebrations 
 
On Friday afternoon, we will be celebrating the Queen’s Platinum 
Jubilee with a garden party on the school grounds. Pupils are required to 
wear school uniform in the morning for our 50th birthday open morning 
but may bring a change of clothes for the celebrations in the afternoon. 
With the theme of the afternoon being a ‘Royal Garden Party’ pupils can 
bring party clothes and accessories of their choosing.  
 
We will be offering the pupils cupcakes and diluted juice during the 
afternoon celebrations. If you would like to donate any baking for the 
occasion we would be very grateful.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Samantha McAllister 
Principal Teacher  

People Directorate 
 
 

Head Teacher :  Mrs Fiona McDougall 
fiona.mcdougall@south-ayrshire.gov.uk 
 
Gardenrose Primary School 
Gardenrose Path 
Maybole 
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KA19 8BH 
Tel: 01655-885804 / 883227      
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